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3rd June 2024 

  
  
  
 
Re:  Survey about school and your child’s education 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
We are currently undertaking a survey to help us better understand your views about our 
school and your child’s education.  I should be grateful if you would take some time in the 
next couple of weeks to complete the attached survey. Could the surveys please be 
returned to school by Friday 14th June. 
  
Your answers are completely confidential, and will be used by the school to help better 
meet the needs of our pupils and their families. 
  
Many thanks for your help and support with this. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Sian Mitchell  
Headteacher 
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